
Weekend Service Times: 
Saturday 7:00pm 

Sunday  8:30am & 10:30am 

20684 State Forest Road 

Georgetown, DE 19947 

(302) 629-0111 

www.crossroadcc.us 

May 18th & 19th, 2024 

Like us on Facebook 

Cleaning Crew this week: Dustbusters 

Sunday, 5/19 8:30&10:30am 

6:00pm 

Worship Service 

Pentacost Service 

Monday, 5/20 1:00pm 

6:00pm 

Crossroad Needlework Group—Meeting Room 

3rd through 5th Grade Bible Study—Jericho Room 
Youth Group 

Tuesday, 5/21 8:45am 

10:00am 

6:45pm 

Harvest Prayer—Commons 

5 to 10 Ministry—Conference Room 

Celebrate Recovery—Education Center 

Wednesday, 5/22 10:00am 

6:30pm 

7:00pm 

Women’s Bible Study—Conference Room 

Young Adult Ministry—Jericho 

Crossroad Cruisers—Room 304 
Growing In Christ—Room 306 
Open Bible Study—Meeting Room 
PreK & K Class—Room 302 
Spanish Bible Study—New Nursery 
1st through 5th grade Class—Room 305 
Youth Bible Study—Room 309 
Women’s Bible Study—Conference Room 

Thursday, 5/23 9:30am Open Prayer—Meeting Room 

Saturday, 5/25 8:00am 

10:00am 

7:00pm 

SOS (Serving Our Savior) 

Bike Blessing—Parking Lot & Sanctuary 

Worship Service 

Sunday, 5/26 8:30&10:30am 

6:00pm 

Worship Service 

Talent Night—Sanctuary 

This week at Crossroad: 

 Graduates—If you are graduating from High School or College this year please fill out a green graduate form at the Welcome 

Center.  Please return the completed form and a current photo to Kara, either in person or by email at kara@crossroadcc.us.  

Please have forms and photos returned no later than Monday, May 27th.  Our 2024 graduate video will be shown the weekend of 

June 1st and 2nd. 

 Crossroad Cruisers 10th Annual Bike Blessing is this Saturday, May 25th at 10:00 a.m.  All bikers are welcome.  There will be 

food and prizes.  Join us for this time of fun and fellowship.  

 We will be holding our annual Talent Night/Variety Show on Sunday, May 26th, at 6:00 p.m.  Make plans to come and enjoy 

the many varied talents of Crossroad. 

 You work way too hard to be this broke! Now is the time to take back control of your money, and that starts by taking Financial 

Peace University. Sign up at the Welcome Center to join us on Tuesday, June 4, at 6:30 p.m. — and start making your money 

work for you.  This is a nine week course and materials cost $80.  Please contact Amber at 629-0111 ext. 111 with questions. 

 Have you lost a loved one in death?  Are you struggling with how to navigate the journey of grief in a Godly, healthy way?   Join us 

for the Summer session of GriefShare on Tuesdays at 10:30 a.m. in the Meeting Room, beginning June 4th.  If you are 

interested, please contact Kaye at 629-0111 ext. 105 or Gail at 629-0111 ext. 113. 

 Let us gather on Pentecost Sunday, May 19th, at 6:00 p.m., pleading for the showers of blessing that produce widespread 

renewal in the Church and massive regeneration in the world.  The connections are many and indisputable, both in Scripture and in 
world Christian history, between revival, fervent prayer and family-like fellowship. So, if we agree that our churches and culture 
need revival, no other pathway exists to it than believers falling on their faces in repentance and returning to a life of selfless 
love that unites the Body by the power of the Holy Spirit.  For more information, please contact Ed Gross at (215)805-2153. 



Sermon Notes: 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Notes: 

Missions Notes: 

Delmarva Gospel Music Association presents in concert the Kingsmen at Crossroad Community Church on Friday, June 21st.  
Doors will open at 5:00 p.m., with dinner at 6:00 p.m., and the concert will begin at 7:00 p.m.  Tickets are available at 
DelmarvaGospel.com.  For more information, please call 531-7997. 

 Softball Season has begun.  Come out and root for area church teams as we come together for fun and fellowship.  Games are  

held each Tuesday and Thursday beginning on May 7th at 7:00 p.m. and 8:00 p.m.  There will be concessions available on-site.  For 
more information, contact Aaron at 629-0111 ext. 123.  

 Mexico—When I come to town, I hit the ground running, wanting to visit the people that I have come to know and love over the 

past ten years of ministering to the Dominicans and Haitians on the island of Hispaniola.  I enjoy just getting out into the 
communities surrounding our Vida Centers, making house calls and canvasing the neighborhoods  encouraging the people to come 

to faith in Christ.  One of our pastors says there isn’t a home in Oviedo that I have not visited.  We could not reach out into 

these communities without you.  We are grateful for our partners in ministry, both in prayer and finances.  Together we make a 

difference.  

The Fellowship of Christian Athletes (FCA) is hosting a Power Camp from July 16th to 19th at Delmarva Christian High School 
for campers ages 7 to 12 years. The needs are: Huddle leaders (ages 13-18), and coaches. For questions, contact FCA at 302-
272-1069. Sign up at Delawarefca.org/powercamps. 

 Jennifer Rothschild and Fresh Grounded Faith will be returning to Crossroad on October 4th and 5th for a Ladies 

Conference.  This will be a great event to invite your family, friends, and unsaved loved ones.  Tickets are now on sale for this event 

and may be purchased at the Welcome Center; early bird price is $49 if purchased at Crossroad, cash or check only, please.   For 

more information contact Kaye Bennett at 629-0111 ext. 105. 

 Join us for our Summer Ladies Bible study called “Hidden - Finding Delight in Your Life with Christ” with Allison Allen.  This 

Bible study is filmed on location at the Outer Banks and is a great way to kick off the summer.  Discover the gift found in a life 
that doesn’t seek to be seen.  We will explore the power, purpose, and delight of hiddenness in Christ.  This study will run from 
June 5th through July 17th at 10:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m.  The cost of the book is $13 and it may be purchased on the first day of 
class.  Sign up at the Welcome Center. 

 Turkey— Our residency permits have been accepted and approved!  This gives us two years in the country before we will need to 

renew our visas again.  Our Father who is in heaven has been giving us what we need, is giving us what we need, and will give us what 
we need. A generous supporter of ours agreed to give us a loan to purchase the home necessary to obtain these visas.  It is our goal 

to raise $100,000 from now to the end of 2024 to put towards that loan. If God has put it on your heart to be a part of what we 

are doing here in Turkey by helping us repay this loan, please let us know.   

 Crossroad School of Theology will be held virtually for the remainder of the course schedule.  For questions, please contact 

our Registrar, Pat White, at 629-0111 ext. 104. 

 If you have signed up for the Men On Mission trip for June 8th through the 15th but haven’t registered online, please do so 

ASAP.  There will be another meeting for all those going on the trip on Sunday, June 2nd, following the 10:30 a.m. service in the 

Meeting Room. 


